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Minutes of AUBURN TOWNSHIP ZONING COMMISSION—REGULAR Meeting
— CovRWENTTORWSESUPRIES s ooy Ainistration Building
Held HO+0-Washingten-Street February-28;2619——— 20 4

MEMBERS PRESENT: TODD AZNAVORIAN, DENNIS BERGANSKY, JEFF PULSFORD, ALBERT TIEN,
TED VAN HYNING

MEMBER ABSENT: CHRIS MEYER, SCOTT KAMENIR

The Auburn Township Zoning Commission was called to order at 7:30 PM, by
Chairman Albert Tien.

Roll call was taken.

The Pledge of Allegiance was recited. Mr. Tien welcomed visitors in the audience—
students observing a government meeting for a school requirement and Frank Kitko,
Auburn Township’s Zoning Inspector.

Under Old Business:

Mr. Bergansky updated the LaDue walking, biking trail concept. He explained that he
needed to send a letter to Akron to see if this conceptual idea would be entertained by
Akron; he needs letterhead to do this. He noted that he has obtained a contact person at
Akron that would address this concept. It was also noted that there is a concern about
— having walking paths near the hunting area at LaDue.

A discussion took place regarding Septic Lagoons. This item was tabled.
A discussion took place regarding Elderly Day Care.

A discussion took place regarding landscapers and where they should be located. Mr.
Aznavorian presented information regarding potential conditions for landscapers.

A discussion took place regarding Auburn Corners and the vision for development.
A discussion took place regarding two and three acre zoning,

Motion by Jeff Pulsford to adjourn. The motion was seconded by Dennis
Bergansky. Vote: Aznavorian, yes; Bergansky, yes; Van Hyning, yes; Pulsford,

yes; and Tien, yes. The motion passed.

The meeting was adjourned.
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